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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     CONTACT: Project Manager 

March 6, 2024 - UPDATE     Robert Ruth (941)575-5088 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
Henry Street Force Main Road Closure 

 
Please be advised, the contractor (Quality Enterprises) working on Henry Street Force Main project will have the 

road closed as follows:  

 

Due to the weather crews were unable to complete the planned work for W. Henry St and Olympia Ave.  The 

contractor will continue the work WEDNESDAY, March 6, 2024.  Work will begin on W Henry St around 5:00 PM 

with one lane closed and continuing with lane shift as there are 3 lanes on W. Henry St.  Contractor will then 

CLOSE the road on Olympia Ave beginning at 8:00 PM. We apologize for the inconvenience while the necessary 

work is completed.   

 

 W. Henry St One lane Closed beginning at 5:00 PM. 
 

 
 

 W. Olympia Ave Road Closed beginning at 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM. 

 
 

Residents and Emergency vehicles will have limited access.  Motorist are encouraged to drive with extreme 

caution while in this area.  Flaggers and signage will be posted.  For additional information on this project, 

please contact Robert Ruth, Utilities project manager at 941-575-5088 between the hours of 8:00 AM and 3:30 

PM. Monday through Friday. 

 

Cc: Email: City Council 
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